

360 Portage Ave (22) • Winnipeg Manitoba Canada • R3C 0J8
Telephone / Nº de téléphone : (204) 360-5580 • Fax / Nº de télécopieur : (204) 360-6147
vgilroy@hydro.mb.ca

October 23, 2014

Colin Craig 1881 Portage Avenue PO Box 42123 Winnipeg, Manitoba R3J 3X7

Dear Mr. Craig:

RE: Applications for Access Our File FOI 2014-59

Our response to your recent request under *The Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act* (Manitoba), is as follows:

2014-59

Please provide information on the number of employees who have been released, demoted, received pay reductions or other penalties over the last five years as a result of increases to the estimated cost of the Bipole III project and Wuskwatim Dam. Please break out the repercussions by type and project.

Your request is refused. Manitoba Hydro has no records, with respect to any employee having been released, demoted, receiving a pay reduction or other penalties, as a result of increases to the estimated cost of the Bipole III project and Wuskwatim Dam.

You may make a complaint about this refusal to the Ombudsman.

Yours truly,

Valerie Gilroy

Access & Privacy Officer (Acting)

VG/sc